
Hello everyone,  
 
My name is Miss Dibley and I would just like to say how 
delighted I am to be your new Y4 class teacher. KPNS looks 
like a fantastic place to be and I am very excited to join the 
team. I love learning new things and challenging myself and 
look forward to the fun times that we have in the year ahead.  
 
A few things about me… 
I have lived in Nottingham for nearly all my life, I was born in 
Northumberland. I went to University in York and loved York 
but always wanted to come back to Nottingham. I have a very 
big family and we are all very close. I have two older brothers, 
and two amazing nieces. We love spending time together and have lots of fun when we all 
meet up.  
 

I am a very sporty person and play hockey 
I have played hockey and cricket since I 
was at Primary school myself. I played 
both sports for Nottinghamshire which 
was an amazing opportunity. I also like to 
keep myself fit and healthy and enjoy 
going to the gym and swimming with my 
friends. I also love reading and love finding 
a new exciting book  
 

I love going to new places and finding out about the history behind different places I have 
visited. One of my favourite places have been Florida as I went with all my family, we had an 
amazing time and seeing my nieces smiling faces at Disney was the highlight. I also loved 
visiting Croatia as this is where they filmed a lot of Game of Thrones which is one of my 
favourite shows, it is such a beautiful country!  
 
I have loved teaching at Crossdale and am thrilled to now be at KPNS. I am excited to be 
joining you all in September and look forward to hearing all about your summer holidays. I 
know we are going to have a brilliant year with lots of fun, smiles, friendship and exciting 
learning.  
Have a lovely summer and make the most of it. 
I can’t wait to hear about all your adventures. 
 
Love from Miss Dibley 
"#$%  
 


